
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Madeline Island Ambulance Service Report 

September 19, 2019 

  September is a quieter month.  We have had 3 calls so far this month.   We had our 
state ambulance inspections this month and we passed on both ambulances.  When the new 
Mercedes arrives we will be able to complete its initial inspection on-line. 

 We had our last meeting with Five Bugles to complete the last details for the new 
Emergency Services Building.  Soon we will begin the interesting part of selecting material details 
and colors.   

 We will start having training meetings this month.  The first one is in Washburn next week 
to go over HIPAA rules and regulations.  The meeting is being run by WITC at the Washburn EMS 
hall.  All members of the service are welcome to attend.  We held our regular monthly meeting and 
worked on vouchers, the schedule and went over runs from the month before.  We are working 
with Nate and his dad to try to share the Winter Transportation Building for the winter so we don’t 
have to move again.  We may also need to share some of the space with the builders for the new 
EMS building.  They may need storage and office space.  I am certain we can find room for all that is 
needed temporarily.  

 The budget process is progressing.  There are always new things to consider.  This last year 
brought on many budget challenges so hopefully the next few years will be more standard. 

    

Respectfully Submitted, Cynthia Dalzell, Madeline Island Ambulance Service 

  

 

 

 

  


